NORTHCLIFF ROTARY CLUB

Weekly Information Sheet of the Northcliff Rotary Club PO Box 35439 Northcliff,2115 Johannesburg





Reach Within	to	Embrace	Humanity	

	Reach Within to Embrace Humanity				
	14-Dec	4-Jan	11-Jan		
Sergeant	Dennis Stewart	lan Goldsmith	Hans Mostert		
Reception	Peter Jacob	Laszlo Somody	Peter Jacob		
Grace	Zoe Lees	Ken Sloane	Jaqui Dingemans		
Welcome visitors	Tommy Stratten	Zoe Lees	Lynn Clarke		
Swindle	Gordon Wenham	Lynn Clarke	Nico Goosen		
Peace Prayer					
Toast to Anns					
Introduce Speaker lan Goldsmith					
Speaker	Federica Duca	TBC	TBC		
Topic	Living the Neighbourhood	TBC	TBC		

NRC FELLOWSHIP CUP is with Ken Sloane (29 October 2011)

Birthdays and Anniversaries: 22 Dingemans Anniv, 31 Wehnam Anniv.

Office Bearers

President Annemarie Mostert **Club Secretary** Paul Westcott

Treasurer Hans Mostert

President Elect Dean Gounden

14 December 2011



Diary of Forthcoming Events

DECEMBER FAMILY OF ROTARY

21 December **Meeting Canceled**

28 December **Meeting Canceled**

1 January 2012 Happy New Year!



The recipients of the "Friends of Rotary" Award from the Northcliff Rotary Club, Lucas Stiehler, Mohlatleho Sekoalia, Charlotte Khosa, Ashwin Daya, Craig MacLeod, François van den Berg and Je-Vanne Gibbs with President Annemarie.

CLUB SERVICES

NEWS & EVENTS



Speaker Programme: Members need help to organise speakers. ALL members to provide a contact for a speaker or be prepared to put a topic forward that they are willing to talk about. More Speakers Required!

Attractions



Your contribution to Every Rotarian, Every Year helps make projects such as this possible.

Wine: Rotarians are reminded to bring their donations of wine for the Swindle. We would hate to have a dry Swindle!

Bulletin: Please provide input to the NRC Bulletin - Short report and photos of the evening speaker, Key dates for the diary, interesting Rotary Clips or Snippets, or more details from a NRC Rotary Spot.

Apologies: Please email dingeman@mweb.co.za before 24h00 on Monday evening prior to the meeting.

Public Relations: lease contact Annemarie with any articles and photos that you have taken to promote Rotary and the NRC in the Community, and to keep our new Website up to date!

USEFUL WEBSITES

CLUB WEBSITE

INTERACT WEBSITE **DISTRICT 9400 WEBSITE** ROTARY INTERNATIONAL **MAKING UP?**

www.northcliffrotary.co.za

http://northcliffinteract.webs.com/ www.rotary9400.co.za/

www.rotary.org

http://www.rotary.org/en/AboutUs/SiteTools/ClubLocator

INSPIRATION FORGIVEN Merry Christmas & Prosperous 2012

NRC Committee Meetings:

Board -1st Monday 18h45

Club Service Projects - 2nd Tuesday 18h30

Foundation -2nd Wednesday 20h00

Wheel Chair -3rd Tuesday

ROTARY PHOTO STRIP

Graphic 1: Seasons Greetings

Photo 1: Newly Inducted NRC members Janet Glover and Laszlo Somody.

Photo 2 Colleen Millar recipient of Service Excellence Award, with Alison and Dave Berman.

Photo 3: RI President with President **Annemarie**

SERVICE ABOVE SELF:

On Friday the 25th November, Margaret and Norman MacLeod went to the Sofia Town Police Station to hand over goodie bags for the children at the Rahima Moosa Mother and Child Hospital. The Ann's had purchased sweets, crisps, juice, colouring-in books and crayons and together with a donation of Teddy Bears, had filled 50 bags. They left for the hospital with about 8 policemen and women. Soft toys were handed out to the babies and the goodie bags to the older children. The children's smiles and delight will never be forgotten and an hour was spent visiting. 37 Comfort bags were also handed over to the Victim Support Group at the Sofia Town Police Station, of which they in dire need of. Some of the babies that arrive have no bottles, nappies and even clothing. The coordinator of the centre. Elaine Kramer, thanked the Margaret and Norman and the Ann's for their support. The Rotary motto of Service above Self, certainly applies to Margaret and Norman.

From Roving Reporter Alison.

This week's Foundation Thought is about Foundation Grants: Nueva Esperanza is a sustainable community in Honduras created for families devastated by a Hurricane. The community was established with the help of a US\$445,000 Rotary Foundation grant. The project provided eye and dental care, medicines, medical equipment, books, computers, and other benefits to the community. The effort also enabled women to receive microcredit loans to help generate income, such as a handmade paper business.







INTERACT CORNER:

The NHS Interact Club President Byron was chosen as Deputy Head Boy and also received a White Blazer -Congratulations!